
 
     
      

    
   

      

     
     

 

             
          

      

                
                 

                    

                 
              

                

        

        

                   
               

         
 

                 
               

         

        

                
                

       

                
            

               
               

       

               
             

             
                

     



While things are settling down again, after about 3 months of trial and error, I do not feel safe
in taking on part-time employment because of what happened previously. This subsequently
affects certainly our financial situation. Families who rely on the carer and disability
payments for their income as still on a rate of approximately $0.70c per hour.

Respite can also become a financial burden. On a very limited income, it is difficult to save
to have a holiday for yourself AND pay approximately $250 a week for a respite bed.

3. The practical measures required to better support carers

As a carer, I need help with ...

More stability and quality in the home support programs -

Better choices for out of home care for high needs people - permanently and for respite.

More financial security, e.g. superannuation funds

More age appropriate/disability appropriate social programs for the disabled

Help with education for children of disabled parents ____

4. Strategies to assist carers to access opportunities and choices

I think the Government can better help carers by ...

Helping long term carers have a more financially safe future for themselves, by looking at
improving their income and introducing a superannuation scheme.

Creating more 'respite' options - I currently live in city, with a population of over 65,000 that
offers only TWO high needs respite beds. Not a great choice. It doesn't help carers when
respite days are increased during elections, if the services aren't there to fill the needs.

Create different programs to help the wide range of carers and their families. Some of us still
have other members of the family to raise and educate to the best of our ability.

Thank you for taking my views into consideration as part of the Committee's Inquiry. I look
forward to reviewing any recommendations you make to improve life for carers in Australia.

Yours sincerely
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